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PQ 42564/25* To ask the Minister for Health the number of planned primary care 
centre projects that the HSE intends to lease which are currently stalled, suspended 
or otherwise in abeyance due to the need to review leasing costs; and the date that 
the HSE intends to initiate that review for each, in tabular form. -Ivana Bacik 

Dear Deputy Bacik, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Questions, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 

At present there are 7 Primary Care Centres currently in construction with further 35 centres 
in development with preferred providers identified.  There are a further 36 Primary Care 
Centres at various stages of the tender process.   

While all projects go through internal reviews at various stages of their lifecycle to ensure 
value for money, there are no primary care centre projects currently stalled, suspended or 
otherwise in abeyance due to the need to review leasing costs. 

Yours sincerely 

Micheál Conneely 
Interim National Director 
Capital & Estates 


